
July 2, 2014 
 
Attention:  Matt Draisey, Race Chair, SPSC 
 
Re: Replacing ECPA class rule 1.1 in the Sailing Instructions for the SPSC Open Series 
Regatta, thereby eliminating minimum crew requirements. 
 
 
During the open discussions that took place at the 2014 ECPA annual general meeting it 
was decided that it would be left up to each individual club to determine whether or not 
they wanted to enforce minimum crew requirements.  As such, in accordance with the 
spirit of these discussions, on behalf of the Essex County PHRF Association I see no 
issue with eliminating the minimum crew requirements for your Open Series Regatta. 
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
 
 
Wesley Arthur 
Vice Commodore, Essex County PHRF Association  


